The August 29th SAT test registration deadline has been extended to August 18th!!
Students that wish to take the SAT must register online using their College Board account. If you have forgotten your login information use the 'FORGOT USER NAME' feature to retrieve your user name then use the 'FORGOT PASSWORD' feature to retrieve your password. Then WRITE IT DOWN in a place you can find it when you need it.
During registration you will want to designate which colleges need to receive your SAT scores, you get 4 score reports for free during the registration process.
FEE WAIVERS
Students that qualify for free or reduced lunch based on their family's financial situation may contact Mrs. Buffamante for a fee waiver. If you qualify for a fee waiver then Mrs. Buffamante will send you a code to be used in your registration to waive the test registration fee. Documentation of this is done through your beginning of the year forms. If you have previously qualified or not, it is recommended to make sure that you complete this form in your beginning of the year forms to continue qualifying for or to begin qualifying for these programs.
Remember that:
· All registration deadlines expire at 11:59 p.m. Eastern Time, U.S.
· The SAT is three hours and costs $52. If you add the optional essay, the test is 3 hours and 50 minutes and costs $68.
· You'll choose your testing location during registration.
If you're:
· Looking for more upcoming dates, view our full 2020-21 SAT schedule.
· Eligible to take the SAT for free, learn more about fee waivers.
· Planning to take SAT Subject Tests, find out which tests are available.
· Planning to take the SAT outside of the United States, view our international SAT schedule.
· Already registered, log in to your account and print your admission ticket.
Supporting Students Through the Covid-19 Pandemic
Our top priority is your health and safety. Please note that as the covid-19 pandemic evolves, we'll continue to monitor the situation and will let you know if circumstances change closer to the test dates. Get the latest updates and monitor test center closings leading up to your test day.
To ensure health and safety measures are implemented consistently across all weekend test centers, College Board requires all students and staff wear a mask or protective face covering during an SAT administration. Students should bring their own mask or protective face covering to the test center on test day.
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